From:

To: A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross
Subject: Truro Cycling Campaign Suggestion for Site Inspection.
Date: 19 February 2019 12:37:53

Dear Sir/Madam

Truro Cycling Campaign would like to suggest a site inspection near Starbucks cafe at
the existing Chiverton roundabout. This is to view the existing cycle/pedestrian crossing
and the preferred location for the cycle bridge.

If time permits we would also like the Inspector to note and if possible visit:

e the location of the proposed underpass (PR2) to the east of the existing Chiverton
roundabout so that the required detour from the A390/B3277 alignment can be
appreciated

e The existing alternative provision for cycling from St Agnes to Truro along Kea
Downs Road to Dangerous Crossings (at the top of Chacewater Hill) to
Threemilestone (via Greenbottom)- so that the junction at Dangerous Crossings,(in our
opinion unsafe when travelling toward St.Agnes), and the road through Greenbottom (in our
opinion fast and busy and dangerous at commuter times and in the dark) can be appreciated.
Also so the overall length of the detour (which we consider long) can be appreciated.

We would also like one member of our campaign group to accompany the Inspector on
the site inspections.

With Thanks
John Wetherill
Truro Cycling Campaign





